CITY OF CAPE TOWN WATER AND SANITATION

ISIXEKO SASEKAPA
Mash-hood Samsodien
STAD KAAPSTAD Project Manager

T: 021 444 0681 F:
E: mashhood.samsodien@capetown.gov.zo

To the Occupier

CONSTRUCTION WORKS FOR WATER PIPELINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT - STARKE, ELGIN, PROTEA, DRODSTY,
CERES, WESLEY, HOMESTEAD AND LADIES MILE SERVICE ROADS - BERGVLIET.

The City of Cape Town's appointed Contractor, Nejeni Construction and Project Managemeht (Pty) Ltd,
will carry out pipe replacement work from September 2024 to May 2025. The Contractor will be working

in the verge and roadway and including towards the water meter for each property along the above
mentioned roads in Bergvliet.

We thank you for your patience.

Coniractor: Nejeni Consiruction and Project Management

Contract's Manager: Grant Green Construction Manager: Matthew Fortune
Mobile: 084 968 5693 Mobile: 078 867 8218
Complaints

Technical Operations Centre 0860 103 089

Yours Faithfully

Digitally signed by Gareth

For: Ga rEth Jansen
Date: 2024.09.17 12:35:23

Jansen plsrs

Thank you for your co-operation
CITY OF CAPE TOWN, WATER AND SANITATION DEPARTMENT

For: WATER and SANITATION SERVICES

NB: Council's Water-By-Law lays down that buildings such as hospitals, hotels schools, office blocks,
factories and premises dependent on water are required to provide sufficient storage for a period of
12 hours and premises of these types should therefore not be inconvenienced by the abovementioned
work. Council's Water-By-Law also provides that the council will not be subject to any liability for any
failure of the supply caused by damage to the Works, undertaking of necessary repairs or any other
cause.,
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